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922-1080 (0ffice phone)   1010 Adams Ave., North Fond du Lac, WI 54937     

 
 
 

Pastor Thomas Behnke, 948-1384 (cell), 922-1718 (h)                              Principal Aaron Hartwig, 7-8       

Pastor Michael Kampman, 238-5777                                                                                                                        Steven Lehman, 5-6                      

Website: www.stpaulslutherannfdl.com                                                                                                                                                                    Marlee Hill, 3-4  

WLA Principal David Schroeder:  921-4930       Rebecca Miller, 1-2 

WELS Christian Family Counseling:  800-282-0561                    Gwen North, Kindergarten           

WELS Ministry of Christian Giving: 920-740-5899      Susan Wright, Preschool                       
 

Worship: Saturday at 6:30pm; Sunday at 7:45 & 10:15am  

   
 

 
 

May 11 & 12, 2019                                     Easter 4  
                        
      

Order of Service:                 Page 38 Christian Worship 

 

Psalm of the Day:                               Psalm 23, page 72  
 

Sermon Text & Theme:           Revelation 7:9-10,13-17 

 

                         Glimpse Heaven with John  

 

 

            1. See the victorious multitude 

            2. See their eternal happiness 

   
 

Welcome to St. Paul’s!    

• A T-coil hearing loop system for those with hearing aids is available. 
We also have headsets to use without hearing aids. An usher can help. 
 

• Large-print service folders are in the entryway.  These folders contain 
the entire service -- and anyone may use them.  
 

• A Child Training Room for parents with small children is available.   
 

• Restrooms are to the right as you exit the sanctuary.   
 

• Please sign our friendship register and pass it along the pew. We 
hope this will help us to get to know our neighbors better.  
 

• Service Note(s): We will sing 550 v. 1 as the offering is returned.   
 

God’s Word this week: Imagine if everyone on earth were a needle: there 
are well over seven billion needles in a huge pile.  How can God keep them 
all straight?  How can God keep his eye on you in particular and hear your 
prayers?  He has no trouble at all. Jesus is your Good Shepherd.  He knows 
you very well and laid down his life for you.  He guarantees you, by his 
grace, the gift of a perfect life in heaven! 
 

Ushers this weekend are Teams Hill, Ewerdt, and Laudolff.  Next weekend 
(May 18/19) ushers will be Team 10, Team 11 (C. Williams) and Team 12 (J. 
White). Our greeters are Bridget Oelke, Beth Ewerdt, and Aaron Hartwig..  
Next week they will be Sharon Tomczyk, Katie Fischer, and Vicki White. 
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May 11 - 19, 2019 
 

05/11      Sat  6:00pm Blood Pressure Checks  

  6:30pm Worship  

05/12 Sun           7:45am Worship  

  9:00am Sunday School, Adult Bible Study 

  9:00am Bible Information Class (Katie Luther Room)  

                 10:15am Worship  

                 11:20am Sunday School Teachers Meeting 

05/14 Tue 6:00pm Lutheran Girl and Boy Pioneers 

05/15 Wed          8:45am Adult Bible Study  

  6:30pm Church Council 

05/17 Fri 2:00pm WLA Ladies Auxiliary 

05/18      Sat       6:30pm Worship with communion 

05/19 Sun           7:45am Worship with communion 

                 9:00am Sunday School, Bible Study, Bible Info. Class 

                 10:15am Worship with communion 

                 11:20am Board of Elders 

                                                                                
 

A lawn mowing list is in the narthex.  We ask that members of driving age 
and older who have handled lawn equipment consider it.  Thanks! 
 
Sunday School: Our account is “Jesus Calms a Storm.” Just as Jesus calmed 
the storm with his Word for the frightened disciples, so he calms and ends 
the storm of sin and death by taking our sin on himself and dying in our 
place so we may live eternally. Consider discussing, “What did Jesus do to 
calm the storm?  How does Jesus calm the storms in our life?” 

 
Bible Study:  We are discussing Christianity and the Competition.  This 
week: Satanism, which has seen a resurgence recently.  We have class on 
Wednesdays at 8:45am and Sundays at 9:00am.   
 
 



 
You can bring offerings via automatic withdrawal through our Vanco 
Simply Giving program.  Forms to sign up are on the information center. 
 
The Voters of St. Paul’s issued a divine call to Mrs. Stephanie Liepert to 
teach preschool next school year.  She previously taught at Brownsville.  
Her husband, Justin, is an instructor at Winnebago Lutheran Academy.  
May the Lord bless her deliberations.   
 
Sign up in the narthex for church league softball.  Men’s (confirmed 
members) moderate pitch will begin May 19th (Sunday nights at 6:30).  
Call Coach Quinn Boehning at 579-3860 with questions.   
 
Happy Mother’s Day to one and all!  How grateful to God we can be for 
the gift of Christian mothers who care about our souls and share with us 
God’s Word and ways.  May he richly bless them throughout the year! 
 
Forward in Christ, our WELS magazine, can be delivered monthly to your 
church mailbox for $11.50 for the next year.  Please sign up in the narthex.  
Checks may be made to St. Paul’s Lutheran Church.  
 
Prepared to Answer and More Prepared to Answer are two books from 
Northwestern Publishing House that equip you with God’s Word when you 
encounter objections to or question about faith in your daily life. Display 
copies are on the table near the Martin Luther Room -- along with more 
information.   
 
Eighth Grade Night will be Tuesday, May 21st, 6:00pm.  You are invited to 
see grades 5-6 perform Go West! and grades 7-8 will present Attack of the 
Killer Grasshoppers.   
 
The Lord called home our sister in Christ, Marlene Mae Perry, last Friday 
(May 3) at the age of 80.  Her Christian funeral was held here Tuesday 
afternoon.  We rejoice in Marlene’s victory through Christ and thank the 
Lord for the faith she displayed so lovingly among us.  Please keep her 
daughter, Paula Hass and husband David and family in your prayers.  
 
The next meeting of Flyway OWLS (Organization of WELS Lutheran 
Seniors) will be Tuesday, May 14, 1:00pm at St. Peter’s, FDL.  Tom and 
Chris Laich will be sharing their experiences working with Builders for 
Christ.  
 



Ascension Day Worship is coming up on Thursday, May 30th at 6:30pm.  
That evening we will sing beautiful hymns that proclaim Christ as our 
King.  Grades K-8 will sing and 8th graders will graduate.  We will also bid 
farewell to our fellow member called workers who have retired or taken 
calls to serve in new positions (Pastor and Mrs. Wright and Mr. Jaeger).    
 
Summer Worship:  Our summer worship schedule will begin Thursday, 
May 23rd (Memorial Day weekend) at 6:30pm, Saturday at 6:30pm, and 
one Sunday service at 9:00am.   
 
Thank you to our WInGS members and other kind helpers who, out of the 
goodness of their hearts, prepared and served two funeral luncheons and 
also hosted a presentation about the new WELS hymnal project over the 
past week.  How truly blessed we are that such wonderful women use 
their gifts so lovingly!  
 
WLA:  (1) Tee it Up for WLA will be Friday, June 28th, 11:00am at Whisper-
ing Springs Golf Course. Registration opens soon. (2) WLA’s Spring Concert 
will be Sunday, May 19th, 7:00pm in the Gymnasium.  Join us! 
Memorials: to St. Paul’s Student Aid in memory of Mary Beth Seffern from 
Gilda Wegner; and to the Current Fund from Yvonne Schmolesky in 
memory her parents:  Erma Pieper on Mother’s Day and Vernon Pieper on 
his May 15th birthday.    
 
Meditations, devotional booklets for the next three months beginning in 
June, are now available in the tract rack.  A receptacle is there for your 
donation if you’d like to give one.   

 

 
“God is able to bless you abundantly, so that in all things at all times, 

having all that you need, you will abound in every good work” (2 Cor. 9:8). 
 
 
 


